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I adamantly oppose. 

 

Fiscally- The state of Oregon does not have the money to implement this measure.  

The counties have zero money to pay for this measure. And the state doesn’t have 

the money for the 1000s of impending lawsuits if this unconstitutional measure is 

passed.  

 

There has been zero plausible facts presented showing that this measure will save 

lives or make life safer for law abiding citizens. The measure is based on political 

rhetoric and feelings. Not fact.  

 

Please use your time as legislators to make our mental health system in this state 

better instead of wasting time and money on a bill that will accomplish nothing. 

Nobody will be more safe if the bill is passed. Arguably less safe due to the law 

abiding citizens now being more restricted.  


